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Attendance this week 

 

Whole school attendance this week   93.2% 

Best attendance this week: 

Nightingale class 100% and Dove 96.5% 

 

Edition no 18 

Falcon Class have been at Hardelot Centre in France this week.  They 

have had an amazing time and it is really good to be able to travel 

abroad again.   Look out for some photos next week. 

 

We are again getting complaints about parking and inconsiderate 

driving in Worrall Drive.  Please can we ask drivers to park safely and 

respectfully.   Lately we have seen a number of drivers doing 3 point 

turns right in front of the school gates, parking in the entrance to the 

service yard and also stopping by the gates to let children out of cars 

without parking.   Please help us to keep all our children and parents 

safe.   Thank you for your support 

Mr Fitter, Headteacher  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Year 5 Raised £345.43 at last week’s coffee morning—thank you so much to everyone and well done to Year 5 pupils 

and all the staff that helped with this amazing total. 

PERFORM 

Free drama class and discount for children wishing to take part in drama, dance and singing workshops.    Venues are 

Hempstead Valley, Maidstone, Kings Hill, Sevenoaks and Tonbridge.    Sign up at perform.or.uk/free or call 020 72559120   

Discount code is WOIL111022 and expiry date is 11-10-22.   

WORSHIP 

 

During worship this week, we have been exploring the thought-provoking theme, ‘Giving our time’. On Tuesday, Year 5 

led us brilliantly, using the story of Nehemiah, who was a great example of sacrificing our time to benefit others. 

Throughout the week, we have been both challenged and encouraged to give our time to those that need it, without 

expecting anything in return, just as Jesus did for us! Next week Monday, we are celebrating our Harvest Festival, so if 

you have not brought in any food donations and you would still like to, please bring them in on Monday. Lastly, the 

memory verse of the week was: The Earth is the Lord’s ad everything into, the world, and all who live in it (Psalm 24:1).  
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DATES FOR THE REST OF THE TERM  

 

 

 

Sunday 9th October     Harvest service at Wouldham Church, Junior choir attending 

Monday 10th October    Hello Yellow—Mental Health Awareness Day—wear something yellow
       Cash donations if you feel able for this charity. 

Wednesday 12th October    Flu nasal spray for all children  

       Jackdaw Class trip to Chislehurst Caves 

       Show N Share in classrooms , 3.15 pm  

Friday 14th October     Pumpkin Moon trip for all Year 1 children 

Wednesday 19th October    Raven Class trip to Chislehurst Caves 

Monday 17th and Wednesday 19th October Years R, 1 and 2 parent consultation meetings (virtual) 

Tuesday 18th and Thursday 20th October  Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 parent consultation meetings (virtual) 

Friends of Wouldham—PTA 
The friends held their first meeting this morning, Friday 7th October to discuss plans for this academic year.  

We didn’t see any new members which is a shame as there is lots to do and we always welcome new ideas and new members.   If  

anyone can spare any time to join us when planning or running events etc please let the school office know.    All the money raised goes  

back into school to buy items they couldn’t normally buy.   Thank you so much in advance for any support you can offer.  


